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Dear Dr. Murley:

SALEM AND HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATIONS
CONSOLIDATION OF STATION PROTECTED AREAS

My letter of September 30, 1986 outlined the project to
consol idate Salem and Hope Creek Generating Stations within a

single protected area, and provided a four item implementation
schedule. Although three items have been completed, due to

unavailability of a long~lead component and adverse weather, we
will be unable to totally complete the project as scheduled.

Attachment 1 is a status report and revised schedule.

It you should have any questions regarding this matter, please
feel free to contact myself or P. A. Moeller (609) 339-4400.

Sincerely,

Lo —S—
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